Mr.

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

Engincering Departmert
.~ 22 January, 1970.

H.W. Balfour
MUNICIPAL MANACER.

Dear Sir:

considerationg
1.
2,
lop

I wish to submit the following street

iight requests for your

Arbroath Street - 3rd vole west of Curragh

Paulus Crescent - property line between
5170 and 6176 Paulus Crescent,

Respectfully submitted,

Ze T e
E.E. Olson
MUNICIPAL ENGINEER





